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2017

New Tr inity Website is Now Live
After months of careful study and research into the ‘best practices’ of website design and
navigation, we are proud to announce that our new Trinity website is now a reality. The
website maintains our current URL: www.trinityapalachicola.org and features a dramatic
home page with streamlined navigation to a variety of pages that allows us to tell the
Trinity story to any and all who are interested, as well as to provide single-source
communication on all of our programs and activities.
 
Kay Carson, a retired marketing and management professional, and Trinity parishioner,
developed the content, then designed and built the website on a platform that allows for
easy updates and additions.
 
The website is the cornerstone of Trinity’s three-pronged communications strategy that
also includes the bi-monthly Bay View electronic newsletter and the Trinity Facebook

http://www.trinityapalachicola.org/


page (@trinityapalachicola). The ultimate goal of this strategy is to make it possible for us
to welcome new members and to make it easier for us to know about and care for our
members and friends.

AROUND THE CHURCH

Thanks to You – AED is a Real ity
 
Through the generosity of the Trinity community, we now
have the necessary funds to purchase this life-saving
device. What we need now, is a corps of caring volunteers to
be trained to operate the AED. This might give you the
opportunity to save the life of a friend or family
member. Please consider this important ministry. Please
contact Shannon or Martha to let them know of your interest.

Wedding Shower

Penny’s Worth and Outback Bible
Study will be hosting a wedding

shower in honor of Connor
Clark & Taylor Duhon on

Sunday September 24th during
coffee hour.

Juanita Scarbrough Hudson, 99, passed away on Monday, Sept. 11, 2017.

A third generation Atlantan she was the second of five children born to Mell
Scarbrough Sr. and Ada Tabitha Monroe Scarbrough. On December 24,
1917, she came into the world at the family home on Lynch St., where her
mother had also been born. She attended Girls High, where she graduated in
1936, and then began classes at Georgia Evening College, the precursor to



Georgia State University. Until her retirement, she worked as a systems
analyst for Shell Oil Company beginning when computers were first instituted
there. As
an active member of Clairmont Presbyterian church, she participated on the
session and in many church programs. She also enjoyed working with the
Meals on Wheels program. She was preceded in death by her parents,
husband J. Edward Hudson, sister Geraldine Geltner, brother Mell
Scarbrough Jr. and brother Jan Scarbrough. She is survived by her brother
Don Scarbrough (Celia), daughter Gloria Austin, grandchildren Leah Goss
and James Austin (Nopawn), great-grandchildren Camille Goss and Spencer
Goss.

A memorial service will be held at Clairmont Presbyterian Church on
Saturday, Sept. 23rd at 11:30A.M. followed by reception at the home. The
family requests donations to be made to the American Cancer Society in
lieu of flowers.

Richard J. Rushmore passed away peacefully on Saturday, Sept. 9, 2017.

There will be a service celebrating his life on Saturday, September 30th
at 11:00 am with a reception to follow in Benedict Hall. A full obituary will
be ​in the next issue of the Bay View.
 

Welcome Baby
Eva Edwards!

Ms. Eva Ingrid Foster
Edwards was born on
September 12, 2017 to Chris
and Whitney Edwards.
Helping celebrate their sister
birthday was, big sisters
Emme and Georgia. Proud
grandparents are Tom and
Rennie Edwards.



WE ARE TRINITY



A community of love, peace and caring….
A gift from people we never knew. But, as the saying goes

“to whom much is given, much is expected."
Our legacy is history, architecture spiritual renewal and service

to our community.we must pay it forward.
In the next few weeks we’ll hear stories of personal commitment
from other parishioners. Stay with us. You’ll see several ways

we can all participate in an effective stewardship effort.
 

OUR GREATER COMMUNITY

L ibrarian Greene
Reti res

Caty Greene celebrating
her retirement as Librarian
at the Apalachicola
Margaret Key Library
(with Holly Brown) on
​August 31. 



LAY MINISTRY SCHEDULE

If you have a conflict, please get someone to fill in for you
​and call the office to report change.

September 24
Acolytes: 8:00 -Frank Cook              
   10:30 -Bill & Fisher Van Der Tulip
Lectors: Susan Galloway & Ralph Wagoner
Prayers: Susan Galloway
Chalice: Patti McCartney & Susie Wagoner
Greeters: Jim & Geri Anderson
Healing: Kristin Anderson
Altar Guild: Susan Galloway & Nancy Totman
Flower Guild: Anne Eason
Hospitality: Choir

CALENDAR

Sunday Services are 8 am & 10:30 am, Eastern time
Church address: 79 6th Street, Apalachicola, Florida 32320
Office address: 76 5th Street, Apalachicola, Florida 32320
Mailing address: PO Box 667, Apalachicola, Florida 32329

Church Office (850)653-9550



Benedict Hall (850) 653-1109

Email: info@trinityapalachicola.org
Website: www.trinityapalachicola.org

Visit our Website

mailto:info@trinityapalachicola.org
http://www.trinityapalachicola.org/

